Announcements January 19th, 2025
Good morning and welcome to St. Alban’s!
-------------------------------------------------
St. Albans’s acknowledges that our church sits on land that was once the home to many people and nations and remains a home to those that continue to live here today, including: the Apache, Cocopah, Yavapai, and other Native Americans. We thank them for their stewardship of this land, and we commit ourselves to working alongside indigenous people for reconciliation and justice as we live out our Baptismal Covenant and respect the dignity of every person. 
-------------------------------------------------
-------------------------------------------------
The Bishop is coming on March 9th. If any of you are new and would like to be received into the church, or become new members, please talk to me or Fr. Mike, so we can give you all the details.
-------------------------------------------------
Today is the Litany of Healing during the Eucharist. If you, or someone you know is in need of prayer or healing, please come forward for anointing with oil and prayer. Every time we stand before God in prayer, something changes – either in us, or the world around us.
-------------------------------------------------
Next Sunday is the annual meeting.  It will be held in the parish hall following the worship service.  Please plan to attend as we discuss the business of the church.  
-------------------------------------------------
Also next Sunday is the SALT Luncheon.  Lunch will be served at no charge.  However, donations will be accepted with all proceeds going to help the Project SALT Food Bank. 
-------------------------------------------------
Beginning on February 7th, we will be having a Eucharist service every Friday at 1pm in the church. 
-------------------------------------------------
This concludes the announcements. 
Let us together strive to fulfill St. Alban’s mission to Love God, Love God’s Family, and Love God’s World.
